
FAQ n.47584

FAQs:
ORO.FTL, Part-ORO, Air Operations, Regulations

Question:
Roster publication, (see also AMC1 ORO.FTL.110(a) and ORO.GEN.120): Are airline
operators allowed to publish monthly rosters in less than 14 days in advance?

Answer:
According to AMC1 ORO.FTL.110 (a), rosters should be published 14 days in advance. 

This requirement is an acceptable means of compliance (AMC). The AMC is one example of
how operators could demonstrate compliance with this rule. 
In accordance with ORO.GEN.120, an operator may use an alternative means of compliance.

It is therefore possible to use an alternative means of compliance (AltMoc) for the publication of
rosters, provided the operator has demonstrated that the requirements of ORO.FTL.110 (a) are
met. 

An alternative means of compliance requires prior approval from the competent authority. 

The competent authority must notify all approved alternative means of compliance to EASA.
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